IZJAVE 1 DOJMOVI SUDIONIKA KONFERENCIJE

Prof. Gregory O'Brien, bivsi potpredsjednik CHEA-e

» What a wonderful nation! Beautiful, historic, friendly and forward looking! It was indeed an
honor and a pleasure to work with you and your colleagues at AZVO, as well as to meet so
many dedicated faculty members and institutional leaders of Croatia's institutions of higher
learning.

Your leadership both for your team and for your country's rektors and higher education
leaders is clearly evident and highly successful. Country building, in education or any other
enterprise, is always a challenge. Your approach which is realistic, encouraging and of high
standard is what will make that effort continue to succeed...

.. I have written to Judith Eaton about how exciting the work of your agency is. I sincerely
hope that you will continue to be involved with CHEA and its international activities. Each
member of your team is a skilled professional with energy and dedication to you and your
vision for higher education in Croatia. “

Prof. Ellen Hazelkorn, Dublin Institute of Technology

“Thank you very much for your kind invitation to come to Dubrovnik — a beautiful city in a
beautiful country. If you are interested in issues of institutional QA processes, the Dublin
Institute of Technology and Ireland has a long history in this area. DIT was one of the first
HEIs in Ireland to have a comprehensive QA procedure. These have recently been updated
and 1 attach them here for your information:
http://www.dit.ie/media/documents/academicregistrar/AQEH junel0_collated.pdf

We would be delighted to work with you.”

Josep Grifoll Sauri, ¢lan Upravnog odbora ENQA-¢

» - Thanks for your kind invitation. I really expect your success for the forthcoming external
review. Of course Croatia could be an excellent place for an ENQA meeting...



